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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:06 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 10:20 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Subject: Request to Reconsider Natural Gas Distribution Rates Increase Dear Enbridge Gas, I am writing 
to express my concern regarding the proposed increase in natural gas distribution rates. As a single-
income earner supporting a family, rising costs already pose significant challenges. An increase in utility 
costs, including natural gas, would place an additional financial burden on my household and others in 
similar situations. Current economic conditions have been tough on many families in Ontario, and 
further rate hikes will only exacerbate the issue of household affordability. Given that inflation is 
beginning to decrease, I believe rates should reflect this positive trend and not continue to rise. I 
respectfully ask for your consideration of this issue and request that rate adjustments be made with the 
goal of supporting household affordability and reducing financial stress on families. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 

Name: Andre Spencer 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


